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Subject: Chick-fil-A's Permanent Signage Variance Request (ZBA25-0011)

From: devnicks@comcast.net  
Sent: Sunday, April 20, 2025 1:42 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Cc: jcortina; Jennalise Ellis; Nichole Smith 
Subject: Chick-fil-A's Permanent Signage Variance Request (ZBA25-0011) 

Ann Arbor Zoning Board of Appeals, 

The granting of Chick-fil-A's signage request will create a permanent eyesore of national branding 
along the Washtenaw Ave. corridor.  Accordingly, please deny their request and only allow them the 
standard total sign package or less if possible.   

Thank you for your consideration. 

Joseph P. Devereaux, President  
Arlington Place Condominium Association 
(734) 223-0494


